
      
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE HORIZON PTO WISHES YOU A SAFE AND 

ENJOYABLE SUMMER! 

Horizon PTO          horizonpto.com 

YEAR END NEWSLETTER 
 

PTO PRESIDENT NEWS 

After three years as PTO President, Heather 

Fagan’s term has come to an end. Next year’s PTO 

President will be Maura Contreras. She was the 

PTO Treasurer for 2 years and has been a very 

active volunteer at Horizon. The rest of the board 

remains the same with Griselda Carrera and Kelly 

Crawford staying on as Vice Presidents, Melissa 

Barreiro continuing as Secretary and Enza 

Zamora will remain in place as Treasurer. 

 

 

 

 

 

SUMMER PROJECTS 

Please keep clipping those boxtops. Did you 

know that some schools raise over $10,000 just 

by collecting boxtops? Horizon collected $1,100 

so far this year. We’d like to do more. Please 

reach out to your family and neighbors for 

boxtops. They really do add up. If you would be 

able to put a collection box at your place of 

work, please contact the Horizon PTO at 

HorizonPTO@yahoo.com. We’d like to try 

collecting from people who might otherwise 

throw them away. 

MARKET DAY 

A big thank you goes out to our Market Day customers. With your orders we were able to raise over 

$1800 for Horizon. What an easy way to support your school. 

May’s profits were donated to COTA to help the White family. We were able to donate $333. That was 

our largest profit all year! 

HORIZON BUSINESS PARTNERS 

This is a list of businesses that have supported 

Horizon this year. Please try to support these 

businesses and tell them that you appreciate 

that they have donated to Horizon:  

Pasta Mia  

Pizza Cucina 

Mar-Vals Spa in Bartlett 

Bartlett Gymnastics Center 

Bartlett Park District 

Hanover Park Park District 

Culvers of Schaumburg 

Lynfred Winery, Zanies 

Omega Restarant in Schaumburg 

The Improv in Schaumburg 

Nicodino’s in Bartlett 

 


